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HOME LEARNING 

 

For home learning this week we would 
like you to make some collections of 
seven. How many different ways can 
you represent 7?  

 

Reception children: please continue to 
watch your sound videos read/ your 
words/books as much as you can with 
your grownups at home.  

We recommend at least three times in 
the week to help develop fluency.  

 

Dear Parents & Carers 
 

 

This term our theme is ‘Let’s Investigate – the world around us’. This week 
we have been learning about the life cycle of a butterfly.  
 
Over the last two weeks, we have been excitedly watching our Tiny 
caterpillars munching and growing. We cannot wait to watch them building 
their cocoons!  

Our text this week has been the story ‘The 
Very Caterpillar’ By Eric Carle. When a tiny 
caterpillar hatches from an egg, the first 
thing on his mind is food - so off he crawls 
looking for something to eat. Over the 
course of a week, the tiny caterpillar 
munches his way through all sorts of 
delicious goodies. Then the most amazing thing happens, as the caterpillar 
is transformed into a beautiful butterfly. 

In RE this week we shared the pictures of our special places and then looked 
at some special places around Paignton. We enjoyed sharing the things we 
do in these places like meeting family, friends and having fun! 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Mrs Edwards and Miss Grant 

   

Our Vision & Values 
 
Our 4 values of Love, Hope, Wisdom and 
Community underpin our Christian 
vision;  ‘The Future we Create Every 
day’.  

Psalm 104:19. “He made the 
moon to mark the seasons, and 
the sun knows when to go down 
 

Star of the 

Week 
 

This week we celebrate 

Sophia 
Sophia is a shining example of our school value 
of love and community. We are so proud of her 

growing confidence and happy smiling face. 

 
 

Target attendance 98% 

 
This week’s attendance is 100% 

 

That is amazing, well done everyone! Thank 
you so much for your support 

 


